
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 December 27, 2000 
 
 
Mr. Tommy Walker 
4323 Highland Park Drive 
Meridian, MS  39307 
 
Dear Mr. Walker: 
 
Thank you for taking time from your schedule to meet with Governor Musgrove during 
his recent “One-on-One with the Governor” event. 
 
Your fundraising efforts on behalf of St. Jude’s Children’s Research Hospital are 
commendable and bring hope to the hospital’s patients.  Governor Musgrove is unable to 
fulfill your request for his signature on the enclosed state flag, as state law prohibits the 
placing of any word, figure, mark, picture, design, or drawing upon the state flag. 
 
Again, thank you for taking time to meet with Governor Musgrove.  If you have any 
further questions, please contact me at 359-3150. 
 
 Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 Kelly Riley 
 Policy Liaison 
 
 


